
COMING AND GOING 

Essential to the experience at Eliot Institute is the sense of community we create during 

the week together.  To help foster this intention for a safe, inclusive environment, we 

encourage you to arrive opening day, to base your experience on the grounds of the 

conference centre, and to stay the full length of the conference.  It is especially important 

that newcomers to Eliot arrive in time to attend the all-camp orientation meeting, and that 

children and youth be present on the first meeting of their morning program. 

 

We also ask that, if at all possible, you refrain from inviting any unregistered friends or 

family to visit you during your stay at camp.  If you expect visitors, plan to meet them at 

a location off conference grounds.  If you have a visitor on-site, Eliot requires the 

following: 

1. Ask Dean in advance for approval. 

2. Notify Registrar for day-use fee payment and visitor nametag. 

3. Visitors may not attend Eliot programs, nor stay overnight. 

 


